
Impact of HAI Europe survey results: Two
weeks on

Two weeks after publishing HAI Europe’s baseline survey of patient and consumer
groups’ financial disclosure, the findings and conclusions have been reported in media
based in at least three European countries, including the British Medical Journal, the
Dutch newspaper Trouw, Swedish ‘Pharmaceutical World’ gazette Lakemedels Varlden,
and the international magazine SCRIP, among others.

Broadcast media in the Netherlands widely reported on the results. Dutch journalist Joop
Bouma linked the survey results to the national situation in which some patient
organisations in dialogue with the drug regulatory authority (CBG) are financed by the
pharmaceutical industry. As a result, the Dutch Socialist Party has called for a thorough
investigation of patient groups receiving corporate sponsorship and their compliance with
the existing code of conduct.

We haven’t recieved an official comment from the EMA to date, although their opinion on
the survey conclusions is reported in various news articles. We hope to discuss the
recommendations in the research article at the meeting of all patient and consumer
organisations eligible to work with the EMA in November 2010.

http://haieuropestaffblog.blogspot.com/2010/08/hai-europe-survey-reveals-new-data-on_11.html
http://www.bmj.com/cgi/content/extract/341/aug16_1/c4459
http://www.trouw.nl/nieuws/zorg/article3168782.ece/Patientenorganisaties_steunen_vrijwel_alleen_op_geld_farmacie__.html
http://www.lakemedelsvarlden.se/zino.aspx?articleID=14043
http://www.scripintelligence.com/therapysector/Clearing-the-way-for-transparency-in-drug-regulation-301373
http://www.joopbouma.nl/de-farmaceutische-industrie-zit-aan-tafel-bij-geneesmiddelautoriteit/
http://www.joopbouma.nl/de-farmaceutische-industrie-zit-aan-tafel-bij-geneesmiddelautoriteit/
http://www.sp.nl/zorg/nieuwsberichten/7902/100818-koppel_patintenorganisaties_los_van_farmacie.html
http://www.cgr.nl/261/Gedragsregels-sponsoring-patientenorganisaties.html

